
 

 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 

 

Road and Lane Closures for Street Repairs begin September 17, 2025 

Published: September 17, 2025 
 

The City will be conducting street repairs requiring road and lane closures beginning this afternoon.   

Full Road Closures: 

This afternoon (Wednesday) through Friday morning.  Only residents who reside within the closure 

area will be permitted access, if required.  

The following roads will be fully closed to through traffic: 

• E. Wilson Street – from S. Josephine Street to Anna Street 

• W. Deer Brook Drive – from Braggan Street to Fairview Drive 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One-Lane Closure – Hwy 5 (School Zone): 

 

Tomorrow, Thursday September 18th, Hwy 5 will be reduced 

to one lane, with the southbound land closed between E. 

California Avenue and E. Ritchie Avenue (across from the 

student parking lot) from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. Please expect 

delays and use extra caution near the school.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we 

complete these essential road improvements. 

 

 

 


